
From: noreply@richmondhill.ca noreply@richmondhill.ca  On Behalf Of John Rays 

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 12:09 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Election of Richmond Hill Mayor 

Dear Clerk 

I am of the understanding that with Mayor Barrow stepping down the new mayor may be 

selected other than through a vote by the people of Richmond Hill.  We have Joe 

DiPaola as the acting mayor, this should remain unchanged until a proper vote is held 

and a Mayor is selected by the people of Richmond Hill.  Selecting a Mayor by any 

other method is a circumvention of our electoral rights. 

Please make the right decision for the citizens and require a by-election. 

John Rays 

103 Church Street South 
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